Gardening Report for the Rescom meeting June 2025

The compost is very welcome. Will it be possible for the larger public areas of the gardens to be mulched as well at the beginning of summer? It would maximize the effect of the compost and would protect the plants from the summer heat and winds.

Boardwalk area: Are there plans for new plants for the boardwalk area? It would benefit the whole entrance area if some new or different varieties of plants could be introduced now that some of the older less attractive pioneer plants are being taken out.

Toni Joubert